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Welcome to our twenty-fourth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter hopefully this will 
keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1CW  98.75% 1SR 96.25% 1NP 97.37% 2CS 98.78% 

2HY 100.00% 2AP 85.00% 2NM 94.29% 2AL 88.89% 

2HR/KA 96.67% 3AJ 100.00% 3LC 87.50% 3NA 57.50% 

3HM 80.00% 3AO 86.67% 3NH 100.00% 4MOD 84.44% 

6PF 97.14% 6EM 95.71%     

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 10th June 6EM visit to Delamere Forest 
6PF Supermarket visits 
Stay and Play session (Pre-booking required) 

Tuesday 11th June 6PF visit to Manor Way allotments 
3HM community visits 

Wednesday 12th June Residential to Boreatton Park 
3HM community visits 
3LC travel training 

Thursday 13th June 3LC library and supermarket visits 
Friends of Springfield meeting 12pm till 1pm Chat n Chill 
Huntley Wood residential meeting for parents 3:30pm 

Friday 14th June Stay and Play session (Pre-booking required) 

 

3AJ 
3AJ have had a very busy first week back following the half 
term holiday.  On Tuesday all pupils participated in multi 
schools sports day and had the opportunity to meet children 
from other schools and take part in a wide range of sporting 
events including archery and tennis. On Thursday we visited 
Chester and took part in the Roman Dewa Experience, this 
was an exciting opportunity which all the children enjoyed. 
We visited the ruins of the Amphitheatre, the Grosvenor 
Museum and archaeological dig sites. The children also 
practised marching in costume with our Roman Soldier 
guide through the City of Chester and the Roman Gardens.  
 

Other News 
Springfield School and choir will be taking part in the 
Cheshire East Act Now Conference on 9th July. The choir are 
currently practising 'Good to be me' and are excited to 
perform in front of the other schools! 

Friends of Springfield meeting 13/6/19 12pm till 1pm in Chat 
and Chill all welcome! 

 

 
  

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

Evidence for Learning - Please log on to your EFL Parent Account to see what activities your child has been up to in class this 
week. 
ESchools app – Some parents are having difficulties receiving text messages on the Eschools app. Please make sure any 
updates are done and push notifications are allowed. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 24 – 7th June 2019 
 

Whole school Attendance this week – 91.62% 

School uniform 
 

A red cardigan for Primary school girls is now available on the 
Goodies website. Ties £3.80 and badges £3.75 will be 
available shortly to purchase from Karin Stringer. 

 
Springfield School Choir Sing up Day 

 
On 13th March, over 64,000 singers all over the world were 
united in singing Beccy Owen’s One moment, one people on 
the annual event Sing Up Day. Springfield Choir made it to 
the final clip! You can see us on the link below at the time 
slot 1:45. It’s only a short clip but they were sent 105 videos 
from schools and choirs across 26 different countries, so it is 
a big achievement to appear. https://youtu.be/r49hsTUPnaQ 

 
Central Cheshire Buddies Scheme Holiday Club 2019 

 
Attached to this newsletter are details of the holiday club 
running in August and the application form. 
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